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June 1, 2011
To:
Waterloo Regional Council

Grand River Environmental Network Position on Proposed LRT/aBRT

The Grand River Environmental Network (GREN) recommends the following: 
1. That the Region adopt the staff’s recommendation to council: a combination of L9 & L3. This is a commitment to a light rail train system from St. Jacob’s Farmers Market to the Ainslie Street Bus Terminal in Cambridge (L9), starting initially with rail only from St. Jacob’s Farmers Market to Fairview Mall and Bus Rapid Transit to Cambridge (L3); 

2. That the Region commit to and immediately begin rapidly implementing a reformed bus system throughout the three communities, with new Express Bus Routes and new local bus route system as shown on page 10 of the “Connecting to the Future” document; 

3. That the road system needs be reassessed given that the bus and rail system is dramatically improved; 

4. That the Region continue to explore new technologies while the details of the LRT system are being developed over the next two years; and 

5. That planning policies, as described in the Region’s new official plan, are implemented to support the transit system.
GREN members:

· are activists, watchdogs, guardians, stewards and concerned citizens,
· support each other by sharing information and expertise,
· foster environmental awareness and literacy, and

· promote respect for our natural world and our place in it. 
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